
Costumes are in!!   
In all the excitement it is easy to lose pieces.  Please label all of your child’s costume pieces and shoes as 
soon as you receive them.  

    Recital T-shirts are now for sale.  
You may place your order in the office or through the payment slot.  See sample on bulletin 

board in the lobby or check the website.  Please include the lower portion of this letter with your 
payment.              All T-shirt orders must be placed and paid in advance.  

   There will be no extras, all shirts must be pre-ordered! 
 (Unsure of size?  Please try on the sample sizes hanging on the dressing room door before ordering.)   

Orders will be taken through April 22nd. The shirts will be ready for pick up at the studio during       
office hours in May.  Please return the order form below to order your shirts.   

Name_______________________________________________Phone ______________________      
 Include Payment with order. Price includes tax.   Circle sizes needed 

 

 # of Youth @ $11.00                 _____________  XS S M L XL 

  

 # of Regular Adult @ $12.00   _____________   S M L XL 

 

 # of Super Adult @ $12.50      _____________    XXL XXXL  

 

# of Adult Scoop Neck @ $14.50 _____________   S M L XL 

 

 Total enclosed             _____________  Orders must be received by April 22. 
       

    Spring 2016 Newsletter 

     Spring is here and summer registration is ongoing! Our annual recital is coming soon!  Please 
read the calendar on the back and save it for future reference.  You can also find the newsletter on 
our website, www.donnasdanceplace.com.  If you have moved, changed your phone number, or 
email address in the past year, please update the information with the office so we can contact you 
more efficiently. You can e-mail it to us at   donnasdanceplace@qwestoffice.net. 

Online Registration For Summer Classes: 
Summer camp and class registration is open online now!  Visit www.donnasdanceplace.com 

and click on “Register Now for Summer Dance” to register!  We are using a new software system 
that will allow online payments and autopay—to begin, click “Create New Account”. 

Online Registration For Fall Classes: 
Our fall class schedule is available online now!  Registration for students enrolled in summer 

dance may start registration on Monday, May 2. Current students who do not take summer dance 
may register starting on Monday, May 9.  New-to-DDP students may register on Monday, May 16. 

Remember that students enrolled in summer classes will have the first  
opportunity to register for fall classes! 



In Step Dancewear  

 

Is conveniently located in  
Donna’s Dance Place to 
help with all your dance-
wear needs.  We stock 
the dance clothing and 
shoes that our teachers 
prefer. 
 

See us online: 
www.instepcr.com  
 

377-5292 

 

2016 Back-to-Dance Sale 

August 19 and 20 

 

Or by appointment: 
Instepcr@gmail.com 

Please Mark Your Calendars! 

April 1 Recital Fee Due 

April 4-10 Fifth Session payment due 

May 1 All account balances must be paid in full 
May 2 Fall Registration opens  
 Students enrolled in summer dance 

 

May 9 Fall Registration opens 

 Current students not enrolled in summer dance 

 

May 14 Fall Registration opens 

 New students 

 

May 15—19 Recital Pictures at Read Photography Sun—Thurs  
 *Check your email for the schedule! 
May 22 Company Auditions (times TBA) 
 

May 28—30 Memorial Day Weekend: No classes Sat—Mon 

 

May 31- June 5 Last week of classes at studio 

 Classes will be held at the studio thru Sunday, June 5 

 

June 6—9 Dress Rehearsal at the Paramount 
 June 6: Primary Show 

 June 7: Junior Show 

 June 8 and 9: Senior Show 

 *Detailed schedules coming via email soon 

  

June 12, Sun RECITAL 

 1:00 Primary Show 

 3:00 Junior Show 

 6:00 Senior Show 

 

June 20-21 Intensive at DDP—open to dancers in Ballet 3 and 
higher 

      

June 26 Valery Lantratov Ballet Master Classes at DDP 

June 27—August 19 Summer Session: Dancers can enroll in 8 weeks, or 
one of two 4-week sessions 

 Summer Dance Camps—view our website for 5     
exciting dance camps for students of all 
ages! 

 

Use the form on the other side to order your  
T-shirt.  Orders MUST be received by April 22nd  
   and they will be available for pick up in May. 

Sample sizes are available in the dressing room. 
       

       The T-shirt makes a great rehearsal cover up! 

We are THRILLED to have 
our recital at the 
Paramount Theatre! 
 

We will not use tickets or 
charge admission.  Please 
invite your friends and 
family to come and watch 
the show—it will be a 
fantastic day of dancing!  


